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The initial results of Sheffield LMC’s GP Commissioning Poll were 

formally presented at the LMC meeting on Monday 9 May 2011.   

 

The results available at the link below are presented as pie charts and bar 

charts, showing citywide responses and responses by consortia.  The overall 

response rate is also shown by contractual type, as suggested by the 

committee.   

 

Analysis of the free text parts of the poll are ongoing and will be published 

in due course.  This further analysis will not alter the initial results.   

 

Some practices in the Central Consortium replied to the poll, confirming 

that they would not be completing the poll.  There was some difficulty in 

deciding whether this constituted a response or non-response.  Therefore, 

these doctors have been classed as ‘Central Stance’.  

 

A copy of the initial results can be downloaded from the Facts & 

Information section of the LMC website at: 

 

http://www.sheffield-

lmc.org.uk/Facts/Commissioning%20Poll%20Results%20May11.pdf 
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